
 
    

PROJECT UPDATE 
Page 1 of 2 

G:\00\00465\00465310\Weekly Updates\Update 6.docx 

 AUTUMN DRIVE RECONSTRUCTION UPDATE #6 
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Nate Stevenson 
Phone: (563) 584-2891  
Cell: (563) 581-5722 
nstevenson@msa-ps.com 
 

DATE: 
April 19, 2024 

 

PROJECT UPDATE #6 
 
Eastern Iowa continued their work this week, while battling against some wet weather once again. Even 
with rain off and on all week, Eastern Iowa’s crew was able to remain on site every day but Thursday.   
 
On Monday, Eastern Iowa’s crew 
spent the day grading out and 
cleaning up the project site where 
they have already installed new 
sanitary sewer. They intend to have 
their seeding crew on site at some 
point this spring to complete final 
grading and seeding work in backyard 
areas. Part of the day was also spent 
repairing the stream bank near their 
temporary stream crossing. Large 
stone (rip rap) was installed along the 
streambanks and stream bed in this 
area. The rip rap stone will help 
reduce erosive action along the 
streambanks in this location. 
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Tuesday and Wednesday were spent trenching and installing new 15-Inch diameter PVC sanitary sewer 
main pipe. There was still a significant amount of bedrock located in a large portion of the trench for the 
new sewer, which kept pipe installation progress at a slow but steady pace. 
 
Rain Wednesday afternoon through most of Thursday prevented Eastern Iowa’s crew from working on 
site all of Thursday. 
 
The crew was back on site Friday to continue the installation of new sewer main pipe. On the week, 
Eastern Iowa’s crew set nearly 300 feet of new pipe.  
 
Work will continue towards Autumn Drive next week, as Eastern Iowa’s crew intends to install more 
sanitary sewer. 
 
For those who live and travel throughout the project corridor on a regular basis, please use caution 
around the ongoing construction. Eastern Iowa, and their subcontractors, may have multiple crews 
working at any given time. 

If you have questions throughout construction, please do not hesitate to contact Nate Stevenson with 
MSA at any time.   

 


